
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Majewski 
 
COMPLAINT AGAINST POLICE 
 
I refer to the complaint which you made against officers of this Force on 11th December 2023. 
 
Now that the matter has been investigated and no further action is being taken I am in a 
position to investigate your complaint, if that is your wish. 
 
If you do wish to pursue your complaint please contact this office at the address at the top of 
this letter. 
 
If I do not receive a reply from you within 28 days of the postmark of this letter, I will consider 
the matter is closed and no further action will be taken. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
K STARKIE 
Detective Inspector 2417 
Professional Standards Department 

Dorset Police 
 Professional Standards Department 

 Force Headquarters 
 Winfrith, Dorchester 

Dorset  DT2 8DZ 
 

Your ref:                       
Our ref:  CO/01435/23 

   CP 
 

Phone:  01202 223808 
E-mail:  complaints&misconduct@dorset.pnn.police.uk 

 
Date: 17 June 2024 

OFFICIAL 
 
Mr A Majewski 
Sent via email: 
andre.aplauz@gmail.com 
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